Directorate of Technical Education,
Vocational & Industrial Training,
Sundernagar, H.P. - 175013.

Expression of interest {(Eol) for hiring the
Auditor under a Centrally Sponsored Scheme
namely TEQIP-1i Project.

Directorate of Technical Education, Vocational & industrial
Training, Sundernagar intends io hire the services of
Firm/Qrganization/Company that must be empanelled
with C&AG without which the application of the firm would
not be considered for undertaking auditing of accounts
pertaining to the TEQIP-!! being executed at JNGEC &
SPFU Sundernagar. Accounts are to be audited twice
every financial year as per the guidelines of NPIU. For
more information please see the National Project
Implementation Unit website (www.npiu.nic.in) for
understanding of the TEQIP-II project & the related audit
exercise. Firms who have experience & capabiliities in the
fietd of auditing are requested to downlocad the application
form (Eol) from the website of Directorate of Technical
Education www.techeduhp.com. For further clarification
please contact telephonically 01807266120, email-
dtevithp@hotmail.com & Fax (01907)266120 at
Sundernagar on any working day. The {ast date of
submission of EOI is 26.5.2012, addressed to Direcior
Technical Education, Vocational & industrial Training,
Himachal Pradesh, Sundernagar, Pin — 175018. Hardcopy
of the Eol Apptication form can also be obtained free of
cost from the SPFU Branch of Directorate of Technical
Education, Sundernagar, Himachal Pradesh.
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